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June 24, 2024                        OLQ@idem.IN.gov 

 

Indiana Department of Environmental  

Office of Land Quality, Facility Data Analysis Section, Room 1101 

100 North Senate Avenue 

Indianapolis, Indiana 46204-2251 

 

Re:  Unmanifested Waste Report 

 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

In accordance with 40 CFR 264.76(a) and 329 IAC 3.1-9.1(a), Ecobat Resources Indiana, LLC is, within 15 

days of receipt, submitting this notification of unmanifested waste. 

(1) The EPA identification number, name and address of the facility: 

a. IND 000 199 653 

Ecobat Resources Indiana, LLC 

7870 W. Morris St., Indianapolis, IN 46231 

(2) The date the facility received the waste: 

a. 6/17/2024 

(3) The EPA identification number, name and address of the generator and the transporter, if available: 

a. Generator 

EPA ID# n/a 

S Cellular / EW Metals  

880 River Rd. Morgantown, WV 26501 

Transporter 

EPA ID# n/a 

SNT Cargo Inc 

Address n/a 

(4) A description and the quantity of each unmanifested hazardous waste the facility received: 

a. Broken lead-acid battery, approximately 4,000 pounds 

(5) The method of treatment, storage, or disposal for each hazardous waste: 

a. As a secondary lead smelter that recycles lead-acid batteries, the waste was recycled 

(6) The certification signed by the owner or operator of the facility or his authorized representative: 

a. Ecobat Resources Indiana, LLC hereby certifies that the waste received was not 

accompanied by a hazardous waste manifest and we accepted this hazardous waste for 

treatment, storage and disposal (i.e. recycling). [signature provided below] 

(7) A brief explanation of why the waste was unmanifested, if known: 

a. Whole unbroken lead-acid batteries do not require manifests for shipping.  During transit, 

at least one battery appears to have broken, rending it hazardous waste upon our receipt. 

 

Please contact me at the address below or at john.jones@ecobat.com should you have questions 

regarding this report. 

Respectfully, 

 

John R. Jones 

EH&S Compliance Manager 


